
     
PRESS RELEASE 

 

INTESA SANPAOLO IS CONSIDERING STRATEGIC OPTIONS 

INVOLVING NPL SERVICING 
 

Turin - Milan, 10 January 2018 – With reference to recent news in the press, Intesa Sanpaolo 

communicates that the Bank is considering strategic options involving the NPL servicing 

activity, that include a disposal of a bad loan portfolio of the Group, as part of the upcoming 

Business Plan. 

 

Such options do not modify the commitment of Intesa Sanpaolo to distribute €3.4 billion cash 

dividends for 2017, which is confirmed.  
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